
From: James Sefton [mailto:James.Sefton@NSCOMBANK.COM]  
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2009 12:46 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: special assessment 
 
We, at North Side Community Bank, oppose the levy of the special assessment.  We 
don't believe that we contributed to the issues that have affected the larger banks that 
are large enough to pay for the assessment especially those banks that have received 
additional capital from the TARP program.   
 
In addition, we feel that the special assessment will put undue stress on earnings of a 
bank our size that will make it only more difficult to weather the current adverse 
economy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
James L. Sefton, VP 
NorthSide Community Bank 
5103 Washington Street 
Gurnee, IL   60031 
Phone 847.244.5100 
FAX    847.244.5175 
e-mail james.sefton@nscombank.com 


